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Dates for your Diary! 

Friday 22nd March— Easter & 

Progress Assembly  at 9.30am 

Tuesday 9th April— Children     

return to school  

Thursday 2nd May— School 

closed for polling! 

Monday 13th May—SAT’S week 

for Y6 

Monday 6th May—Bank Holiday!  

Friday 24th May—Break up for 

half –term! 

Monday3rd June—back to school  

Easter egg decorating and Bonnet Making 

Our annual egg decorating and Easter Bonnet       

Assembly will take place on  Friday 22nd March 

at 9.30am. We hope you will take this  oppor-

tunity to do something creative with your child 

at home and look forward to seeing all the 

wonderful eggs, Easter hats and Spring cards. 

Parents are very welcome to  join us  at the   

assembly at 9.30am on Friday 

World Book Day! 

The children had a fantastic day im-

mersing themselves in everything 

about books, and the children and 

the teachers dressed up as their fa-

vourite book characters.  They also 

decorated wooden spoons as book 

characters. All of the children  re-

ceived their £1 book token. I hope 

you have all  managed to get your 

free book to enjoy! I know that many 

of you used them at the book fair! 



Comic Relief  

 Red Nose Day was on Friday  15th 

March. The children and the teachers  

all dressed up in red and we made 

£320.82 for Comic Relief by the sale of 

red noses and 

wearing red.  

Well done         

everyone! 

 

Redhill School Garden 

As you may know we are working hard to transform the area where the 

caretaker’s house used to be into a school garden. The children are growing 

fruits and vegetables from seeds and these will be transferred into planters 

in the garden very soon. We are hoping that 

this will also be an area which will attract 

wildlife and insects and an area where the 

children can go to do some outdoor activi-

ties throughout the year. It is a very exciting 

project and we will keep you up to date! 

Happy Easter 

Finally I would like to wish all of our families a peaceful and relaxing holiday 

when it arrives and look forward to seeing you all next term. 

Punctuality! 

Please can I remind all parents 

that the school day begins at 

8.30am . Please can you ensure 

that your child / children arrive at 

school in plenty of time. It is really 

important that they do not miss 

the start of the day.  

Thank you! 


